TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD
Planning and Zoning Commission

October 09, 2020

Wendy Lionetti, Town Clerk
Town Hall

400 Main Street

Ridgefield, CT 06877

Re: Cancelled Special Meeting
Dear Ms Lionetti:

Please be advised the Planning and Zoning Commission, Subcommittee on proposed Zoning
Legislative Changes has cancelled a meeting scheduled at October 16, 2020 at 2:00PM.

Very truly yours,
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Richard Baldelli,
Director of Planning and Zoning
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